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          10 September 2019  
 
 

  
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE  
 
 

Fire ban at Lake Awoonga recreational facilities  
 

In accordance with the current local fire ban, the Gladstone Area Water Board (GAWB) is 
reminding all residents and visitors that the ban also applies to all Lake Awoonga 
recreational areas.    

 

GAWB has limited the use of all enclosed barbecue’s at Ironbark Gully, Riverston and 
Boynedale Bush Camp recreational areas and will advise when the fire ban has been lifted. 

 

Please refer to the Rural Fire Service website for updates regarding bushfires in the region.  

 

Nothing is more important than the health and safety of our community.  

 

Ends. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grace Duckham (07) 4976 3054 / 0438 673 776 


